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November 20, 2019 
 
Mayor Dave Formosa and Council Members 
City of Powell River 
6910 Duncan Street 
Powell River, BC 
 
 
Dear Mayor Formosa and Council Members, 
 
Re:  #AllOnBoardCampaign 
 
The Powell River Board of Education has moved to support the #AllOnBoardCampaign 
(https:www.allonboard.ca) through the B.C. Poverty Reduction Coalition.   
 
The campaign is aimed at providing free bus fare in Powell River to children 0-18 and for the cost 
of monthly passes to be on a sliding scale based on family income. Our Board is taking the lead 
from our Youth who have brought this issue to our attention. It is our hope that the City can 
endorse this campaign and work with other levels of governments and the transit authorities to 
make this a reality in Powell River.  
 
Please let us know how we can work together to move this campaign forward. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 

 
 
Ms. Aaron Reid 
Chairperson 
Board of Education 
School District 47 
 
AR/ac 

SCHOOL DISTRICT NO 47 (POWELL RIVER) 

4351 Ontario Avenue, Powell River, BC V8A 1V3 


